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Clergy; Protopriest Paisius McGrath, Pastor 
Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Attached 
Parish Board President; Rob Prokopchak 
Choir Director; Lydia Rudolf 

Today's Commemorated Feasts and Saints; 22°^ Sunday after Pentecost- Tone 5 
SCHF.niTT.F*************************** 

Sunday, November 17,24"' Sunday after Pentecost, Divine Liturgy 10 am Coffee Hour: 
Sheryl Henricks (Ladies Guild) 
Monday, November 18, Executive Board Meeting 6:30 pm 
Tuesday, November 19, Ladies Guild Meeting 6:30 pm 
Wednesday, November 20,40"* Day Memorial for Harry Duke 6 pm 
Thursday/Friday, November 21/22, Parish Pirohi Sale: Thursday:8-12, Friday:8-3 
Sunday, November 24, Entrance of the Theotokos into the Temple, Orthros 9 am 
Divine Liturgy 10 am Annual Memorial Litia for Dorothy Pakutz Coffee Hour: UOL 
Group 

For HeaUng and Good Health: Metropolitan Antony, Archbishop Daniel, Father Paisius 
McGrath, Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Pani Sonia Diakiw, Father Nestor Kowal, 
Panimatka Lillian Hnatko, JackPovlick, Rhea Jean Roxbury, Ryan Hammerschmitt, 
Ted Diakiw, Hannah, Alijah Robinson, Lee Vordos, Ron Markiw, Jean Markiw, Ann 
Belowich, Lydia Rudolf, Noah Troyan, Chase, Mary Keffalas, Kathryn, Brian, Orycia 
Hammerschmitt, Stephen Sheptak, Gregoiy Prokopchak, Jessica Burka, Amanda 
Burka, Tanner Noble, Arianna Rock, Mary Ann Jurysta, Sherri Burka, Emil Russo, 
Michael Romanyshyn, Eva Bilowich, Patty Hnatko, Rose Hnatko, Ethan Rock, Scott 
Cygan, Ronna Frenchak Pindel, Lovie Tymldw, Donna Grey, Helen Olenic, our brothers 
and sisters suffering in Ukraine, Syria, Iraq and Egypt 
Memory Eternal: Kevin McGinnis, Doug Mason Sr, Harry Duke, 

This morning at the end of Divine Liturgy we will bless the special and beautiful 
items that have been donated to our Parish in memory of our faithful parishioner and 
friend, Kathryn Tymkiw. We bless the Plashanitsa of the Holy Theotokos for her 
Dormition, a set of blue chalice covers, and the Pochaev Icon of the Holy Theotokos. We 
offer a special word of thanks to the family and friends of Kathryn whose generous 
donations made this possible and may her memory be eternal! 

NEWS AND UPDATES************************* 
Today we wish to announce that we will offer a Memorial Service this week on 

Wednesday, November 20, at 6 pm for the 40*'' day of the repose of the servant of God, 
Harry Duke. May the Lord our God grant a blessed repose to His newly departed servant, 
Harry, and may his memory be eternal! 

This morning we wish to announce that we will not have Divine Liturgy this Thursday, 
November 21 for the Feast of the Entrance of the Holy Theotokos into the Temple as 
scheduled. We will commemorate this Feast on Sunday, November 24 with Orthros 9am 
and Divine Liturgy at 10 am. 

Next Sunday, November 24, we will also offer a Memorial Litia in memory of our 
departed parishioner, Dorothy Pakutz, as we commemorate the 4"* anniversary of her 
repose in the Lord. May the Lord our God grant a blessed repose to His servant, Dorothy, 
and may her memory be eternal! 

We announce today that the Nativity Fast began this past week and runs from Friday, 
November 15- Wednesday, December 25. This is a time given to us by our Holy Church as a 
means to prepare ourselves spiritual and physically through prayer, fasting, holy 
confession, doing good works, reading the Bible and good spiritual books. Let us all 
endeavor to use this time wisely and fully as we prepare for the celebration of the Feast of 
the Nativity of our Lord! 

This year our Nativity Fast Special Collection will be designated for the support of the 
new Capital Campaign of our beloved All Saints Camp. Our Camp ministers to many 
people and especially to the youth and children of our Diocese and other Orthodox children 
and you and adults. Please give generously using our special collection bowl from today 
through Sunday, December 29 as we help All Saints Camp to continue its important and 
necessary ministry. 

We announce today that our Parish Ladies Guild will be selling Pumpkin Pies at the 
Pirohi Sale this week. Make sure to get your orders in as soon as possible for these delicious 
pies! 

We invite everyone to come out to help this week for the next Pirohi Sale on 
Thursday/Friday, November 21/22 as we work together once again for the good of our 
Parish in this special way. 

We encourage everyone to continue to give generously to our Capital Improvements 
Fund as we continue to work on the different projects of maintaining and updating our 
Parish buildings. 

MAY CHRIST OUR GOD GRANT TO HIS SERVANTS ALL OF THE FAITHFUL 
OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH AND ALL OUR 
VISITORS TODAY, PEACE, HEALTH AND SALVATION AND MAY HE SAFEGUARD 
AND KEEP US ALL FOR MANY YEARS! 


